
 

 

 

August 2018 

HOWARD SUAMICO -  

WWW.HSOPTIMISTCLUB.ORG 
 
 

ATTENTION LIFE MEMBERS: 
 

THERE WILL BE A MEETING TO NOMINATE A LIFE MEMBER FOR 2018  
ON ​TUESDAY, AUGUST 14TH  

IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE NOON MEETING. 
PLEASE RSVP IF YOU WILL OR WILL NOT BE ATTENDING. 

THANK YOU, 
KATIE PETERS 

 

 
 

 
 

The Howard Suamico Historical Society​ ​BOOK SALE ​ is 
Thursday, August 9th from 8AM - 5:30 PM at the 

 Life Bridge Church 2496 Glendale Ave. 

The Cost is:  Hard cover $1.00 

Paperbacks .50 cents 

Children’s books .25 cents 

Harlequin .10 cents 

DVD and audio books $1.00 

VCR .25 cents 

Plus fill a bag from 4:30-5:30 for $2.00 

They accept gently used books at the following places:  Bank Mutual in Howard, Kimp's Hardware, 
Thornberry Cottage, and Suamico Village Hall.  For special arrangements, please call Tim 

Rasmussen at 434-3415 and Joy Schabow at 434-1331. 
 



 

 
 
 
 

Sympathy to the Rosik Family: ​ John Rosik was a past member 
http://www.pfotenhauerfuneralhome.com/sitemaker/sites/PFOTEN1/obit.cgi?user=34649489_JRosik 

 
  

 

 
Get Well Wishes to Chris Nielsen...kidney stones are gone!  

Get Well Wishes to Rozy who has a better pulse now! 
 
 

If you have a submission for our newsletter, we’d love to feature it! 
Send all submissions to ​hsoptimistclub@gmail.com​ or directly to Rebeccca at 

rebeccaa@amgteam.com 
 

 
I 

 
         WINUM 4TH QUARTER CONVENTION 

AUGUST 17-18, 2018 
ISLAND RESORT & CASINO 

W399 HWY 2 & 41, HARRIS MI 
HTTP://WISCONSINOPTIMIST.ORG/MEMBERS-CLUBS/CONFERENCES-CONVENTIONS/ 

DISTRICT CHAIR – LAUREL SCHIRMER  
 LSCHIRMER@SASD.NET          (920) 946-7246 

 
 



 

 

Upcoming Board of 
Director Meeting  
August 20, 2018 

Townline 
6pm 

 
SPEAKERS FOR 

AUGUST 
Jim Morrison 

 
Aug 7 Rich Heidel  
Hobart President 

 
Aug 14 Dr Jeff Rafn  

President NWTC 
 

Aug 21 Jim Boockmeier  
Club Manager Village 

Greens 
 

Aug 28 Kent Paulson 
 New Director Dudley 

Birder Chorale and 
Director Knights on 

Broadway 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday Noon Meetings 

July 3, 2018 
Birthdays: 
Anniversaries: Mike & Sara Demerath 
                          Bill & Candy Chambers 
No Meeting - Happy 4th of July  

 
 
 
           ​July 10, 2018 
           Birthdays: John Shaline  
           Anniversaries: Bob & Doris Chambers 
           Mike & Cathy Kirschling 
           50/50 -  Diane Schmidtke 
           Queen of Hearts - Burt McIntrye 
 

 
 

 
Harold Peterson introduced Darrin Purcell, 
President/CEO of Century Drill and Tool.  Darrin’s 
business “sells anything that gets consumed and 
put in a power tool.”  He discussed the difference in 
quality between metals used in the products and the 
markets he competes in.  Their niche is 
manufacturing their products in all sizes.  If you 
need a special size, they will have it.  There are 
usually “good”, “better”, and “best” products.  You 
need to know how you intend to use the product to 
make the correct selection. 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

August Birthdays 
 

 ​ 7 - Ken Hornick 
13 - Joe Novak 
13 - Gary Van Enkenvort 
15 - Bill Chambers 
18 - Connie Horen 
19 - Lisa Hochevar 
31 - Greg Hansen  
 
 

August  Anniversaries  
 
  3 - Greg & Tami Hansen  
  6 - Joe & Susan Novak 
12 - Henry & Ruby Siech 
14 - Jeff & Nola Puissant 
16 - Marcus & Katie Koehl 
 20 - Paula & Jim Pyle 
 26 - Don & Sue Snyder 
 27 - Mike & Mary Blaney 
 27 - Harold & Mary Peterson 
 28 -Andy & Laurie Pfotenhauer 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
July 17, 2018 
 
Birthdays: 
Anniversaries: ​Gregg & Kathy Halvorsen  
50/50:  
Queen of Hearts:  
Harold Peterson introduced Barbara Bush Miller, 
Executive Director for the Heritage Hill Foundation. 
She brought in jars for us to make butter and told us 
about events going on at Heritage Hill. 

 

            
 
July 24, 2018 

           Birthdays:  
Anniversaries: Randy & Rene Johnson 
Bob & Wanda Schultz 
John & Marilyn Van Langendon 
Gary & Sally Kimps 
50/50: Steve Kersten 
Queen of Hearts: Emile 
 
Harold Peterson introduced Todd Delain current 
Chief Deputy in the Brown County Sheriff’s Office. 
Todd is running for Brown County Sheriff in the 
November election.  Todd discussed his 
qualifications and programs that he supports.  



 

 
 
 

 ​THE OPTIMIST CREED 

PROMISE YOURSELF 
To be so strong that 

nothing can disturb your 
peace of mind. 

To talk health, happiness 
and prosperity to every 

person you meet. 
To make all your friends 

feel that there is 
something in them. 

To look at the sunny side 
of everything and make 

your optimism come 
true. 

To think only of the best, 
to work only for the best, 
and expect only the best. 
To be just as enthusiastic 

about the success of 
others as you are about 

your own. 
To forget the mistakes of 
the past and press on to 
the greater achievements 

of the future. 
To wear a cheerful 

countenance at all times 
and give every living 
creature you meet a 

smile. 
To give so much time to 

the improvement of 
yourself that you have no 

time to criticize others. 
To be too large for 

worry, too noble for 
anger, too strong for fear 
and too happy to permit 
the presence of trouble. 

 

 
 

  
         ​  July 31, 2018 
           Birthdays: Rochelle Morrison 

Anniversaries: Lisa & Kevin Hochevar 
                          Greg & Tami Hansen  
Guests: Jeff Devroy’s daughter Megan 
               New Member Lance Zimdars 
 
50/50: Marshall Fay 
Queen of Hearts: Bob Hansen - Joker $20! 
 

 
Harold Peterson introduced Mitch Farra, a Federal 
Probation supervisor for the Eastern District of 
Wisconsin.  Mitch oversees 5 probation officers and 
also talks to area schools regarding the drug issues 
in the area.  Very interesting information about how 
criminals get sent to prison. 
 

  YEARLY REMINDERS: 
 

1) You can only put in for the Queen of Hearts 
drawing ​IF​ you put in for the 50/50 also.  If 
you bring a guest, they can put in for 50/50, 
but not the Queen of Hearts drawing.  The 



 

 

winner of the pot should be present to do the 
drawing every week or assign someone. 
Jokers pay $20. 

 
2)  ​Please silence your cell phones and put 

them away during the meeting.  The 
Sergeant At Arms will be happy to collect ​$5 
from you if your phone rings. 

 
3) Please let the President/Secretary know if 

any club member is in the hospital or if there 
has been a death in a member’s immediate 
family. 

 
4) If you have any good ideas for fundraisers, 

let the President know. 
 

5) Board of Directors meetings are usually held 
the third Monday of the month at Townline 
Pub & Grill @ 6PM 

 
6) If you have a change of address, Email 

address or phone number, please let us 
know. 

 
In consideration for our speakers, Please no talking 

during the speaker’s presentation.  
As we start a new year of speakers, I would just like to 
remind our group that when we have speakers come 
in, they want to inform us about a business, an event 

or things going on in our community.  Some might 
speak on sensitive subjects to which you may agree or 
not agree, but it doesn't mean we're here to debate the 
subject. It is for informational purposes, so take what 

you want and leave the rest.  ​Thank you! 



 

  


